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BRAKES
TOP BRAND EXTRACTORS

COIL SPRINGS & SWAY BARS FITTED
SHOCK ABSORBERS & TOW BARS FITTED

HEAVY DUTY OR STAINLESS SYSTEMS
SUSPENSION AND BRAKE OVERHAULS

ALL MAJOR CREDIT CARDS ACCEPTED
JACK WILL GAURANTEE THE BEST PRICES

Phone (07) 3283 1000   |   www.jackbeedham.com.au
208 Anzac Ave, Redcliffe 4020    |    Email  jackbeedham@bigpond.com

BETTER PRICE...  BETTER QUALITY

MUSTANG                  SPECIALIST

MUSTANG
ORIGINAL REPLACEMENT 

EXHAUST SYSTEMS

CLUB 
DISCOUNTS

• 1 7/8” 4 into 1 Longtube Headers

• 200 Cell Hi-Flow 3” Cats

• Dual 3” 409 Grade Stainless Steel 
    Performance Exhaust System

• To suit GT & Convertible models

• 64-73 302 Windsor extractors Fits
   Auto and Power steering.  Left and
   Right Hand.  Made in house
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MEMBERSHIP

Application forms may be downloaded from our website  www.qld.mustang.org.au and sent to the Club 
Secretary with the relevant payment. Membership Fees are as follows:-

$85 for New Membership between 1st July and 31st December ($25 joining fee + $60 annual fee)
$55 for New Membership between 1st January and 30th June ($25 joining fee + $30 - 6 months fee)

***Any application for membership received for a 6 month option before January will be held until January 1st for 
processing unless the new member wishes to pay the full year membership fee***

$60 for Annual Membership Renewal
Membership renewals are due and payable on the 1st July each year.

Should payment not be received by 31st August, those Members will be deemed “un-financial” and 
removed from the Club database. Full application procedure and costs will be required to rejoin the 

Club.
20 & 30 year Membership Recognition Awards for Members reaching these milestone will be provided 

and awarded at the September meeting.
Regional members will be contacted and have their award posted to them.

CLUB MEETINGS

Monthly Meetings are held on the 4th Wednesday of each month (unless notified) at the Clubrooms in 
Jean- Howie Drive, Morningside (off Bennetts Road). A sausage sizzle is available from 6.30pm and 

meetings shall commence at 7.30pm. Please place donations for food in the Honour Box at the bar to 
help cover costs.	

CLUB MERCHANDISE

We have a selection of men’s and ladies shirts in various sizes and many other types of Mustang 
related	Merchandise. To purchase or enquire about such items, contact the Merchandising Officer. 

Alternatively merchandise is available for purchase at Club Meetings and on some Club Runs.

ADVERTISING

    PRIVATE CLASSIFIEDS: Private Classifieds are advertisements placed by those selling their own 
goods, no longer needed goods, not goods purchased for resale either privately or as part of a business 
activity.
    Club Members are invited to place advertisements in the “Pony Classifieds” section free of Charge. 
Each advertisements will appear in the magazine for two (2) consecutive issues. whereupon it will be 
removed and may be re-submitted if required. Photographs may accompany advertisements for a cost 
of $6.00/photograph.
    Non-Members may also advertise for a fee of $19.00 for a basic advertisement, or $26.00 if a 
photograph is included. Each advertisement will appear in the magazine for two (2) consecutive issues, 
whereupon it will be removed and may be re-submitted if required with a further payment of $26.00.
    TRADE ADVERTISEMENTS: Display advertising in the Queensland Mustang News is open to 
members and non-members alike for low rates. Display and prices are as follows.

BLACK & WHITE Full Page $240 per year
Half Page $120 per year

COLOUR Full Page $480 per year
Half Page $240 per year.

CASUAL TRADE ADVERTISEMENTS: Monthly Casual Rates are as follows
BLACK & WHITE Full Page $102.50

Half Page $  60.50
To place your advertisement please contact the Magazine Editor directly. Payment must be received by 

the Secretary before advertisements can be placed   .www.qld.mustang.org.au



MUSTANG	OWNERS	CLUB	AUSTRALIA	QLD	INC		

GENERAL	MONTHLY	MEETING	MINUTES	23rd	NOVEMBER	2016	

MEETING	OPENED…………	7.39	pm	

PRESENT…….	As	per	attendance	sheet	

APOLOGIES	....	Rick	&	Di	Dunford	(away	till	March),	Jean	&	Tony	Vincent,	Simon	Parr,	Errol	Gordon,	Alan	Rogers,	Margaret	
Moran,	Sue	Clark,	Martin	Schmidt,	Vic	Newland,	Nick	Xecanas,	John	Greene,	Harry Steinheuer	

NEW	MEMBERS/GUESTS….	Phil	&	Samantha	Green,	Kevin	Geake,	Bill	McIlroy,	Anthony	Whaling	&	Kailene	Squire,	Tehanne	
Denham	&	Jason	Jarvis	

MINUTES	OCTOBER	MEETING	PASSED…	1st			John	Binge,		2nd	Robyn	Messenger	Passed	by	the	majority	

BUSINESS	ARISING	FROM	PREVIOUS	MINUTES…		In	response	to	Jean	Vincent's	suggestion	to	donate	the	Christmas	food	hamper	
to	charity-As	it	is	too	late	to	change	plans	for	the	hamper	this	year,	we	will	arrange	to	collect	donations	for	next	year	for	charity.	
This	will	be	in	addition	to	the	usual	hamper	for	members.	

TREASURERS	OCTOBER	REPORT				Russell	stated	that	there	is	a	minor	adjustment	in	report	as	money	went	into	the	account	at	
end	October	and	he	didn’t	look	at	the	account	until	1st	November,	so	there	is	a	variance	$75.	The	same	variance	will	show	next	
month	and	then	even	itself	out.	We	had	2	investment	accounts	and	the	committee	decided	to	roll	them	into	one	account	on	1st	
November.	John	Cunningham	asked	for	the	club	bank	balances.	Russell	read	out	the	balances	of	each	account.	Motion	Carried.	
1st	Dave	Irving,		2nd	Alan	Messenger.		All	Correct	and	passed	by	the	35	members	present.		

INWARD	CORRESPONDENCE	

• Badge	orders
• Email	from	Woongooroo	wine	estate	Kilcoy	-	Mystery	car	rally
• Invoice	November	for	badge	orders	from	BadgeWorks
• Email	from	PCYC	Logan-Car	show	and	shine	26th	February	2017	9am-2pm
• Email	from	LAMA	-	annual	invitational	run	in	October	2017
• QHMC	Renewal	form
• Email	from	Tamborine	Mountain	show	18th	March	2017	-	Medieval	theme
• Email	from	RACQ	QHMC	Southern	Qld	rally	9th	to	11th	June	2017
• Email	-	Newsletter	from	Qld	American	Ford	V8	club
• Email	from	Sean	O'Driscoll	-	requesting	contact	for	wheel	alignment	to	an	early	Mustang-	this	is	in	the	magazine
• Membership	renewals	-	Dan	&	Jill	Chivers	from	Shelly	Beach,	Keith	&	Debbie	Darling	from	Runcorn
• New	Members...	Trevor	and	Suzanne	Wellby	from	Mackay,	Dean	Dixon	from	Caboolture,	Wayne	Brooks	from	Forest

Lake,	Mark	Stafford	&	Shannon	Parker	from	Bray	Park
• Email	from	Ramada	Resort	Kooralbyn	with	accommodation	offer	to	car	club	members
• Invoice	from	Australia	Post
• BOQ	bank	statements	-	4	accounts
• Invoice	from	BOQ	merchant	statement
• Vetteletter	magazine	October
• BOQ	Term	deposit	confirmation	of	renewal	instructions
• Email	from	Plastex	with	Christmas	special	offer
• Invitation	from	Rosewood	to	a	show	and	shine	-21	January	$10	per	car
• Email	from	Robyn	Noden	regarding	disbursement	of	$20	for	Christmas	party
• Invoice	from	Middleton’s	printing	for	magazine	printing	(Robyn	M	has	copy)
• Email	from	Harry	Okers	-	which	will	be	brought	up	in	general	business



OUTWARD	CORRESPONDENCE	

• Emails	to	acknowledge	receipt	of	new	membership	applications	and	renewals	of	membership	forms	
• Email	forwarded	to	Russell	to	respond	to	QHMC	regarding	Affiliation	Renewal	
• Email	to	Robyn	Messenger	to	respond	to	MOCA	regarding	Affiliation	fees		
• Email	to	new	members	re	their	application	
• Badge	orders	

	

RUN	REPORT:		Neil	reported	on	the	recent	run	to	Caloundra	RSL.	It	was	a	good	turn	out	and	good	run	up,	although	the	traffic	
coming	home	was	congested.	The	Christmas	party	is	this	weekend.	It	is	too	late	if	you	haven’t	already	booked.	Lakeside	is	on	
27th	November,	after	Christmas	party.	December	4th	is	the	Shannon's	rum	distillery	run.	The	back	gate	to	a	secure	car	park	will	
be	open	for	our	use.	Our	tour	is	at	10.30am	for	$10	or	for	an	extra	$5	you	can	include	a	sample.	Lunch	will	be	at	Windaroo	Golf	
club.	Neil	will	send	out	an	email	to	all	attendees	for	the	Shannon's	distillery	run	with	full	details	and	lunch	particulars.		January	
7th	which	is	a	Saturday	is	the	fish	and	chip	run	to	Bribie	Island.	The	February	run	is	lunch	to	Redland	Bay	hotel.	February	is	the	
Chinchilla	Melonfest.	We	have	approximately	30	couples	attending	and	there	are	only	8	rooms	left	if	you	require	
accommodation,	so	register	your	interest	now.		

MAGAZINE	REPORT:	Robyn	Messenger	–nothing	to	report.	Alan	Messenger–explained	that	the	magazine	costs	a	lot	of	money	to	
print	and	post	and	some	members	prefer	to	read	a	hard	copy	instead	of	a	copy	on	their	computer.	He	explained	how	we	could	
reduce	the	cost	of	printing	and	postage	to	the	members	who	request	a	hard	copy,	if	we	halve	the	hard	copies	produced	by	
posting	out	a	copy	every	second	month	and	members	receive	an	emailed	version	the	other	6	month.	Or	we	could	post	4	hard	
copies	per	year	and	the	rest	of	the	year	email	a	copy	to	members.	This	will	reduce	the	cost	of	printing	and	may	provide	the	
opportunity	to	have	more	colour	or	more	pages.		Les	asked	what	does	it	cost	to	produce	the	magazine.	Chris	said	approximately	
$700	per	month,	which	is	$5	per	month	per	member	including	postage.	It	is	the	club's	biggest	reoccurring	cost	-	magazine	
postage	is	$300	per	month.	Russell	Whitney	stated	that	for	members	who	are	computer	illiterate,	they	will	not	like	the	reduction	
in	hard	copies.	Also,	the	cost	of	printing	may	increase	if	we	reduce	the	number	of	copies	printed.	Chris	suggested	that	
management	can	discuss	this	further.	

MERCHANDISE	REPORT…			Sandra	-	All	merchandise	here	tonight	is	10%	off.	Photo’s	of	shirts	etc	will	be	published	in	the	
magazine	and	website.	

BAR	REPORT…		Rob	said	that	the	bar	was	going	well.		

SOCIAL	DIRECTORS	REPORT:				Robyn	Noden-The	raffle	prizes	tonight	are	boxes	of	chocolates	&	gift	cards/vouchers.	Reminder	
to	place	your	donation	in	the	box	for	sausages	and	supper.	Christmas	party	is	this	Saturday	with	60	members	attending.	There	
will	be	free	raffle	tickets	for	attendees.	Wear	Christmas	outfits	to	the	party.	There	will	be	6	tables	of	10	with	a	limited	menu.	The	
waitress	will	take	orders	and	all	meals	will	come	out	to	each	table	at	one	time	with	one	bill	per	table.	Pay	for	drinks	at	the	bar.	
There	will	be	subsidy	when	you	arrive	&	free	raffle	ticket.	The	Christmas	raffle	hamper	will	be	drawn	at	our	December	21st	
meeting	and	it	is	not	too	late	to	bring	in	donations	of	food	for	the	hamper.	

NATIONAL	DELEGATES	REPORT…....	No	report	-	not	present		

MEMBERS	DRAW…		Lucky	winner	of	a	box	of	liquorice	–	New	member	-	Tehanne	Denham	

QHMC	REPORT….	No	report	-	not	present	

MEMBERS	PRESENT	AT	MEETING	WITH	BIRTHDAY	THIS	MONTH	WERE	GIVEN	A	FREE	RAFFLE	TICKET	IN	TONIGHTS	RAFFLES….	
Tonight's	birthday	member	was	Jack	Hall	

GENERAL	BUSINESS:		

Les	-	Mid	month	runs	will	be	starting	in	2017.	February	run	will	be	to	Mermaids	on	the	beach	at	Deception	Bay.	March	run	to	Mt	
Cotton	cafe	where	there	is	a	boomerang	boardwalk	with	views	to	the	city.	April	run	to	Songbirds	at	Mt	Tamborine.	May	run	to	
Cafe	at	Lake	Moogerah.	

	



Chris	-Discussed	a	proposal	to	hold	an	intra-club	swap	meet	in	March	2017	and/or	a	larger	all	welcome	swap	meet	in	
conjunction	with	the	concourse	in	September	2017	and	proposed	to	vote	on	the	2	alternatives.	Ray	Law	suggested	we	could	do	
both	and	leave	the	vote	till	a	later	date	for	more	consideration.	Chris	asked	if	we	could	think	about	it	and	come	up	with	ideas	for	
suitable	venues	and	we	would	discuss	it	at	the	next	meeting.	Russell	Beavis	from	Hervey	Bay	said	he	attended	a	swap	meet	a	
few	weeks	ago	in	Hervey	Bay	and	it	was	a	fantastic	success.	Russell	explained	that	the	events	need	to	be	revitalised	to	attract	
more	interest.	Some	suggested	venues	for	the	2017	Club	Concourse-	were	the	Rocklea	Show	ground	(centre	ring	for	swap	meet)	
or	Les	suggested	Harrigan’s	as	it	can	be	fenced	so	we	can	charge	entry.			

Chris	explained	the	club	member	of	the	year	point	earning	system.	Reminder	that	there	are	points	available	to	everyone	equally	
based	on	participation.	The	winner	is	announced	in	January	each	year.	

Chris	explained	the	flowers	and	cards	policy	which	is	in	place.	Flowers	will	be	purchased	by	the	secretary	and	sent	to	club	
members	if	they	lose	a	spouse	or	child.		A	card	will	be	purchased	or	made	by	the	Social	director	and	sent	to	members	if	they	lose	
a	family	member	other	than	a	spouse	or	child.	Chris	asked	for	a	motion	to	continue	this	policy.	1st	Caroline	Irving,	2nd	Gordon	
Bartils	

Chris	stated	as	the	club	is	in	good	financial	health	we	have	the	opportunity	to	give	back	to	members	for	supporting	the	club,	we	
propose	to	remove	the	charge	for	sausages	and	supper	and	increase	the	budgets	for	the	social	director	and	run	co-ordinator.	
Chris	proposed	to	the	members	to	vote	on	the	following	suggestions	which,	if	approved,	will	be	reviewed	in	6	months	(May	2017	
meeting)	1.	Closing	the	donations	box	for	sausages	and	supper	was	moved	by	David	Irving,	2nd	Ray	Law.		2.	Increase	the	social	
director's	and	run	co-ordinator's	budget	for	raffle	prizes	by	50%	to	$150.					3.	Increase	the	budget	from	$10	to	$20	for	the	
members	draw	prize.		Moved	by	Les	Nye	and	2nd	Ray	Saunders.		4.	Increase	the	run	co-ordinators	budget	for	raffle	prizes	by	50%.	
Moved	Peter	New,	2nd	Sandra	Whitney.		Voted	–all	in	favour	

Robyn	Noden	–	requested	some	feedback	on	raffle	prizes.	

Lynn	Dryden	-	asked	if	we	really	need	a	half	time	break	during	meetings,	as	we	could	finish	the	meeting	earlier	by	doing	away	
with	the	break.	Ray	Law	said	we	could	make	a	judgement	call	on	the	night.	Chris	said	he	would	take	it	to	the	management	
meeting	and	bring	it	to	the	meeting	next	time	as	a	motion	

QHMC	Report	–	not	present	–	Next	meeting	is	tomorrow	-24/11	

RAFFLES	-	1st	–	David	Irving					2nd-	Donna	Harris						3rd	-	Robyn	Messenger	

GENERAL	BUSINESS	CONTINUED:		

Marice	-read	an	email	from	Harry	Ockers	with	a	request	for	assistance	-	"I	have	a	1970	Mustang	Fast	back.	I	am	having	problems	
with	headers	at	the	moment.	I	have	just	spent	5	yrs	on	rebuild	I	have	installed	a	5ltr	xr8	sprint	engine	out	of	a	92	EB.	The	
problem	is	the	headers	are	hitting	the	solenoid	on	the	starter	motor.	I	got	the	headers	from	Roadstar	Sydney	they	are	series1	
clipster.	Have	any	of	your	members	had	the	same	problem.	If	so	could	you	give	me	some	advice	on	how	to	get	over	this	
problem."		

A	suggested	fix	was	to	change	the	starter	motor	to	a	high	torque	starter	motor.	

Russ	Beavis	–	stated	his	car	was	on	full	rego	but	wondered	if	he	was	covered	if	he	takes	someone	for	a	drive	to	a	prom.	He	
spoke	to	Dept	of	Transport	and	they	stated	that	taking	a	direct	family	member	is	ok,	and	other	relatives	was	a	grey	area,	
provided	there	was	no	payment.		Chris	replied	–	not	my	area	of	expertise,	but	if	the	car	is	on	full	rego,	you	can	drive	anywhere	
and	with	anyone	as	long	as	it	was	not	for	hire	or	reward.	The	Dept	of	Transport	rule	applies	to	cars	on	SIVS	rego	only.		Russell	
Whitney	–	if	on	full	rego,	you	can	carry	anyone	anywhere,	but	he	warned	that	if	you	have	an	accident	and	the	person/s	you	take	
in	the	car	are	injured,	they	have	the	option	to	sue.		Chris	-reminded	members	that	one	of	our	club	members	"East	Coast	Muscle	
Car	Hire"	who	advertises	in	the	club	magazine,	has	a	licence	to	hire	cars.		

NEXT	MEETING…………...		Wed	21st	DECEMBER	2016	

MEETING	CLOSED…………...					9.10	PM	



December President's Report 

It's always a busy time as we roll towards Christmas. The November meeting went pretty well and 
we got through a lot of general business. The club is in very good financial shape, so motions were 
passed to retire the donations box, increase the raffle prize budget for meetings by 50% and to also 
increase the run raffle prize budget by 50%. So, for now supper is free and the raffle prizes will be 
even better than usual, at least for 6 months when the success of these changes and the state of 
the club's finances will be reviewed. I called this an experiment at the meeting - I hope it works, but 
these changes will be easy to undo or adjust if needed. 

The Christmas Party, Thanksgiving at Lakeside and the December run to Shannons, Beenleigh 
Artisan Distillery and the Windaroo Lakes Golf Club were all done and enjoyed between the 
November meeting and writing this report. All great fun and good reminders of the commitment and 
effort from club members. Thanks again to all who have helped to make the club activities better by 
contributing their time, effort and ideas.  Thanks also to the staff and management at the places we 
visit in our combined travels - it can't be easy to have 40+ people arrive all at once, but somehow it 
just about always seems to work out.  

Thinking of people who show commitment and put in the effort leads me to the Club Person of the 
Year award. There is only one way to get your name on this perpetual trophy, you have to earn the 
most points in a calendar year. It's as simple as that. Points are awarded for taking on an elected 
job within the club, coming to meetings and runs, helping at a working bee, attending the Nationals, 
submitting articles for the magazine (President's Report doesn't count) and probably a couple more 
things that I have overlooked. All efforts to help the club are appreciated, we wouldn't have a club if 
members didn't pitch in to help, but the Club Person of the Year award is about recognising the club 
member who has been able to contribute the most in the last year. I don't know who the winner will 
be, I just want to get my thanks in early - well done whoever you are! 

The early thinking and long range planning for the September 2017 State Concourse has started. 
The last couple of these events were held at the Rocklea Showgrounds. We could go back to this 
venue or try somewhere else and/or perhaps add a swap meet to the event as mentioned at the 
November meeting. The venue needs to be very accessible for us, our vendors and the paying 
visitors, reasonably priced, big enough and well fenced so we can charge admission. Please let us 
know if you know of such a place. Beenleigh Showgrounds and Harrigan’s at Jacobs Well have 
been mentioned and will both be checked out.  

I'll finish here by wishing you all a merry Christmas and a happy and safe New Year.  

Chris Holst - President



MOCA	Christmas	Party	2016	
We	held	our	Christmas	Party	last	Saturday	night	26th	

November	at	the	Colmslie	Hotel,	Morningside.	Sue	

Clark	the	original	Social	Director	(2015-2016)	booked	

this	fabulous	venue	prior	to	my	appointment,	&	what	a	

great	decision	it	was	to	hold	our	Christmas	Party	there.	

Some	members	where	already	there	when	Gordon	&	I	

arrived	at	6.45pm,	the	staff	had	our	room	already	set	

up	for	us	with	seating	for	60	&	the	bi-fold	doors	closed.	

There	were	helium	filled	balloons	on	the	tables	&	red	&	

green	serviettes	to	compliment	the	small	Christmas	

trees	I'd	brought	along	to	add	to	the	ambience	of	the	

evening.	

It	wasn't	long	before	more	members	rolled	in	&	Russell	

&	I	quickly	popped	a	$20	note	into	each	envelope	

complete	with	member’s	name	&	a	free	raffle	ticket	

already	attached.	These	were	then	handed	out	to	

members	to	subsidise	the	cost	of	their	meal,	much	to	

the	delight	of	all	in	attendance.	I	loved	giving	money	

away,	I	felt	I	could	get	used	to	doing	this	:)	

Our	two	courteous	&	efficient	waitresses	took	our	meal	

orders	&	we	were	soon	tucking	into	our	steaks,	

Guinness	Pies,	chicken	schnitzels,	garlic	prawns	or	

whatever	it	was	on	the	menu	that	took	your	fancy.	I	

only	heard	compliments	about	the	meals	&	was	very	

impressed	with	the	speed	with	which	they	arrived.	

Good	on	you	Harry	&	Carolyn	you	did	well	to	consume	

the	amount	of	seafood	you	did!	

No	sooner	were	the	tables	cleared	&	it	was	time	to	

draw	some	raffles,	I	was	very	capably	assisted	in	this	by	

our	new	Club	President	Chris	Holst	&	of	course	my	

other	half	Gordon.	The	Club	had	very	generously	

donated	6	x	$50	prizes	which	were	won	by	Tracy	

Consoli,	Carmen	Rogers,	Neil	De	San	Miguel,	Alex	

Artega,	Sandra	Whitney	&	Dennis	Freedman.	Alex	&	

Ana	had	already	left	by	this	time	but	I	will	contact	them	

to	let	them	know,	&	they	can	pick	up	their	prize	at	the	

next	meeting.	

The	Colmslie	Hotel	very	generously	donated	3	more	

raffle	prizes	which	were	won	by	Yo	Holst	(Coffee	&	

Cake	voucher)	Phil	Rizzo	(who	had	to	put	his	raffle	

ticket	back	together	like	a	jig	saw	puzzle)	Monday	Steak	

Night	meal	voucher	$14.95,	&	last	but	certainly	not	

least	Kisha	Werba	won	a	$100	dinner	for	2	voucher	at	

the	Colmslie	Hotel,	well	done	Kisha	&	Nick.	

	

With	all	the	appetites	sated,	&	raffle	prizes	won	it	was	

time	to	move	around	the	room	a	bit	to	chat	with	

friends.	Gordon	&	I	have	been	in	the	Club	since	about	

2003,	&	I	don't	think	we've	missed	a	Christmas	Party	in	

all	that	time.	It	makes	me	reflect	back	on	some	past	

memories,	fancy	dress	nights,	karaoke,	Western	nights	

when	Harry	Steinhauer	entertained,	another	time	he	

did	a	duet	in	the	car	park	with	Rick	Dunford,	even	one	

where	the	girls	put	on	a	bit	of	song	&	dance,	I	think	of	

this	every	time	I	hear	Neil	Sedaka	sing	Calendar	Girl,	I	

have	some	very	fond	memories	of	past	Christmas	

Parties.	

This	year	it	was	very	easy	to	organise,	very	well	

attended	&	very	much	enjoyed	by	all.	Gordon	&	I	

would	like	to	take	this	opportunity	to	wish	you	all	a	

very	Merry	Christmas	&	a	safe,	happy	&	healthy	2017:	

Cheers Robyn Noden 

Social Director  



	



Delegates Report November 2016 

This is a follow up of Towing in NSW which I 
mentioned in a report earlier in the year. 

This is taken from an article by Graham Allum in 
RESTORED CARS Australia and printed with his 

permission 

NSW TOWING REGS 

A friend of mine had the opportunity to put some 
questions to the Senior Investigations Officer, Tow 
Truck Investigation Unit NSW RMS regarding the 
towing Laws as published in this column. 

The answers are as follows. 

To Prosecute RMS needs to prove all of the 
following- 

What is happening is actually a tow as per the 
regulations. 

The vehicle is a tow truck and a Motor Vehicle as 
per the regulations. 

AND the tow is for business. 

If you want, you can look up those definitions on 
the RMS web site. 

http://www.legislation.nsw.gov.au/regulations/200
8-366.pdf

The leading question was then does the Act apply 
to private people moving their own vehicles? 

“The Act only applies to the towing industry.” 

I am told the following clearly states that this does 
not apply to private people. 

“Application of the Act. 

(1) Except to the extant provided by
subsection (2), this Act does not apply to or
in respect of a tow truck operated by the
Crown or a statutory body representing the
Crown.

(2) This Act applies to persons (other than
employees of the Crown or of a statutory
representing the Crown) who carry out tow
truck operations under a contract or
arrangement made or entered into with the
Crown or statutory body representing the
Crown.”

So, there you have it, apparently, that quite clearly 
states that this does not apply to private 
individuals. 

Now while this exempts private people using 
privately registered tow vehicles if you are using a 
commercial (non-NSW registered) tow vehicle, (tow 
truck or tilt tray) you would be in breach, even if 
the “tow Job” is for private use. 

Other questions answered were – 

A private person picking up a car in NSW that he 
has bought? No Problem. 

Someone hires a trailer to collect a car from NSW? 
No Problem. 

Taking a car into NSW and then returning it home? 
No Problem. 

Someone who owns a truck (could be a tow truck 
or tilt tray) that is used only to transport his own 
cars. No Problem, however if the person was a 
wrecker or dealer, etc and uses the truck as part of a 
business operation to move vehicles he has acquired, 
this would be an issue. In other words, if the tow 
vehicle is privately registered then no problem but 
if it is commercially registered then there would be 
a problem. 

Someone picking up a car in NSW for someone 
else. How would this be regarded? If it is just a mate 
picking up a car for someone and the person is just 
paying for petrol, for example, it would be no 
problem. Again, this would depend on the 
registration of the tow vehicle. 

Could an out of state person be stopped and 
questioned about towing another vehicle in NSW? 
Yes. RMS inspectors have the authority to do this. 
They have a series of questions they use to determine 
if someone should be operating under a towing 
licence. These (questions) would include where the 
person is coming from and where the load is being 
taken. This is simply to determine if the person is 
operating an un-licenced towing business. 

This applies to moving a vehicle through NSW. 

John Greene 



!



4th	December	Club	Run	

Shannons	Cars	‘n	Coffee,	Beenleigh	Rum	Distillery,	Windaroo	Golf	Club		
	
There had been a good response to this event despite the temperature climbing toward the thirties! 
With the pre-meet sorted we motored around the corner to Shannons Cars and Coffee morning, there 
were a good number of cars already parked up, ELLASPEDE show cased some of their Finest Custom 
Motorcycles and accessories. 
 
After the coffees were consumed, the 
members were rounded up and we 
headed off for a cruise through 
suburbia and a short freeway stint, and 
out through Mt Cotton and another 
short freeway stint and then turned off 
to the Artisans Rum Distillery at 
Beenleigh.  
With the cars parked safely inside the 
distillery we moved indoors to enjoy 
the air-conditioning, and a cool drink.  
 

The tour group was split into two and off we went, the tour was 
informative and well done, on the agenda next was the tasting 
option, I think we all enjoyed this, I know I did! Thanks Mathew 
for making this a great experience! 
 
The plastic copped a hiding with the members taking home a full 
‘’sized” sample or two 
 
By now it was time for lunch, and off we motored to the 
Windaroo Golf Club, they did a great job with the lunch orders by 
this time the number had dropped to around thirty.   
 
Maybe I should have called this a busy day out!!  

 
 
Thanks to all the helpers and participating members for another great run. 
 
The prize winners on this run were: 
    Lucky Car-  Ray Mitcherson, 
        1St – Jack & Glenda Hall  

2nd – Chris & Yo Holst  
                3rd – Rob Consoli 
                    4th – Rob Consoli- Redrawn 

– Jack Hall- Redrawn  
   - Paul Cooper winner 
 
 

 
 

~  See you all on the next run. ~ 
 

       Neil De San Miguel 
        Run Coordinator 



	
All	AMERICAN	THANKSGIVING	-	LAKESIDE	PARK,	KURWONGBAH	Nov	27th	

	
	

We met at the usual meeting spot early 
in the morning, with a hint of the warm 
summer day to come, (I think sleeping 
in with the AC on was not on the 
agenda for the track addicts), lined up 
getting ready for another great day of 
motoring on the track.  
 
Soon we headed off to the track and set 
up in our usual parking area, a bit later a few more mustangs rolled in, I think mustang outnumbered all 
the other breeds, a slight sprinkle of rain was a little concern for some however this blew away to a clear 
sky. 
It was good to see new members and maybe members coming along, to watch or drive the iconic track. A 
lot of the newer mustangs were on the track to have a gallop, and there were the usual rolling “can you 
out run me drags?”.  

 
Later in the day with less cars it was good to be able to drive the 
whole 
 track and not come up behind road blockers setting up to have a run. 
 
Thanks to all that came on the day, the club picked up another trophy for best club display, 
 
We thank the organisers for another great day on their track! 
 

-o-See you on the next outing-o- 
 

 
   Neil. De San Miguel  
    Event Co-ordinator 



MOCA Qld Welcomes the Following  
NEW MEMBERS 

Mark Stafford & Shannon Parker - 1968 Metallic Fleck Red Hardtop 

Wayne Brooks - 1968 Lime Gold Convertible 

Trevor & Suzanne Wellby - 1969 Blue Mach 1 Fastback 

Dean Dixon -1971 Bright Red Hardtop

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
TO THOSE MEMBERS CELEBRATING THEIR BIRTHDAY 

THIS MONTH……………… 

Ana Arteaga  Andrew Baty Annalisa Toole Brian Brown 
Bradley Rasmussen Cindy Venske David Ross  Debra McCallum 
Dennis Swaney  Donna Peck  Doris Andrews Florence Michelutti 
Frank Michelutti  Gail Weir  Geoff Hughes Graeme Schulz 
Graham Apps  Grant Curtin Greg Hennessy Hayley Anderson 
Helen Robb   Jackie Dunk Judi Barwick Ken March 
Kim Steele   Lyn Riley  Mel Manderson Marlene Johnston 
Neil De San Miguel Nevin Mulrine Nicholas Werba Neville Czislowski 
Paul Maguire  Peter Crickmore Phil Andrews Phil Lamb 
Rachel Gregory  Richard Savory Rod Thomas Robyn Messenger 
 Rosaleen Runnegar Susanne Franklin  Tehanne Denham 
     Ward John Turner



HELP WANTED
 
 Power Brake Booster  
 
 Current set up: All drum brakes with original brake single master 
 Cylinder, 1965 289  Auto Coupe. 
  
 Could you please let me know of pros/cons/reccomendations  
 regarding purchase/installing a power brake booster with dual 
 master cylinders? 
 
 Cheers 
 
 Sean, Karen & MAX 
 
 Email:  seanodriscoll@gmail.com 
 Mobile: 0422 967 596 

















FUN FACTS 

Ford Sells Mustang Number One!  
 
Many veteran Mustangers know this, but we feel it is still a fun and interesting fact, especially for 
newcomers. Mustang Number One (VIN 5F08F100001), a convertible, was accidentally sold when it was 
brand-new. Ford intended to truck the car across Canada on a tour of dealerships. However, a salesman 
in St. Johns, Newfoundland, accidentally sold it to airline pilot Captain Stanley Tucker. He drove it about 
10,000 miles and then traded it back to Ford. In fact, he traded up for the 1,000,001 Mustang built. A '66 
model assembled at Dearborn, Michigan, on March 2, 1966. Today, 5F08F100001 is on display in the 
Henry Ford Museum in Dearborn. 





SPRINGWOOD
Cnr Springwood Road  
& Cinderella Drive
Ph: 3808 5442

LOGANHOLME 
Logan Hyperdome
Cnr Bryants Road  
& Pacific Highway
Ph: 3801 3822www.coffeeclub.com.au

LOGAN MEGA CENTRE
3525 - 3537 Pacific Highway, 

Slacks Creek
Ph: 3299 4211

MEADOWBROOK
Meadowbrook Shopping Centre

6 Logandowns Drive
Meadowbrook

Ph: 3200 9326



Quality & Service Without Compromise

Quotes for new pools, fencing, landscaping, pool renovations & servicing 
Allan Mobile - 0418 728 172 
Mark Mobile - 0417 763 621 

Email: pools4you@bigpond.com 
PO Box 5103, Alexandra Hills Qld 4161 

ABN 52014575808    BSA 047505 
www.pools4you.net.au 

 





				Queensland		
Number	Plates	(2)	

	
	
	

	

	

for	sale	

Suite	1965		Mustang	

$400	ono	
	

Replacement	cost	$470	

For	more	information	contact	
Peter:			(m)	0402712742	



For Sale

 
1973 Mach 1 Fastback 351 

 
Fully reconditioned 351 Cleveland Motor 

 
Vehicle Purchased in 2013 - Left Hand Drive 

 
Restored with New Paint "Poison Ivy" 

 
Full Registration to February 2017 

 
Priced - $ 28000.00 

 
Contact Steve - 0429 056 435 

Caltex Carina Workshop 
 
 
 
849 Old Cleveland Rd 
Carina, QLD 4152 
T: 07 33983343 
E: adashelleptyltd@hotmail.com 
 

• Full Mechanical Repairs 
• Safety Certificates 
• One Stop Shop 





FOR SALE 

1968 Royal Blue Mustang Coupe 

This vehicle has had a full bead-blast bare metal restoration  
GT Bonnet, Spot Lights 

Complete re-wire, Right Hand conversion - with engineering plate. 
Full  motor re-build,  (347 Stroker)  Windsor 302 with ceramic top pistons 

550 HP flowed heads,  fuel injection,  with Motec engine management system 
Electric fuel pump,  large radiator and electric fans,  ceramic coated extractors,  

Tremec T5-5speed manual  gear box,  
American Racing Alloy Wheels and Michelin Tyres.   

Pioneer stacker and sub woofer stereo. 
Monogrammed seat inserts, plush carpet, air conditioner 

Full Autometer upgrade dash -  Viper engine immobiliser/alarm system,  
Full Materials List Available. 
9450 Miles Since Re-Build. 

Many more upgrades installed to provide a good solid performing vehicle. 

PRICE- $55,000.00 ONO 

Contact:  Malcom Kilpatrick 

0428842988 

mkrail@bigpond.net.au

mailto:mkrail@bigpond.net.au
mailto:mkrail@bigpond.net.au


FOR SALE 

1969-70 Radiator Support Panel 
Complete With Inner Front Guards 

$450.00 ONO 

John Binge - 38064207

FOR SALE
CAR TRAILER

14 INCH WHEELS WITH GOOD LIGHT TRUCK TYRES 
RAMPS FIT INTO THE FLOOR FOR EASY STORAGE WITH NO RATTLE 

COMES WITH RATED STRAPS WHICH HOOK INTO THE HOOKS EACH CORNER OF TRAILER 
AND HOLDS THE VEHICLE BY FOUR WHEELS 

COMES WITH THE VISIBLE STONE GUARD PLUS ONE WHICH FITS TO THE 'A' FRAME TO 
PREVENT STONE CHIPS FROM THE TOW VEHICLE HITTING THE VEHICLE BEING TOWED 

OVERRIDE BRAKES IN GOOD WORKING ORDER 
THIS TRAILER IS SET LOW FOR EASY LOADING AND TOWS EXTREMELY WELL 

PRICE: $2,750.00 

CONTACT RUSSELL - 0499 113 035



For Sale

Five (5) 15 x 7 inch Genuine -American Racing Torq Thrust "D" Wheels and Tyres 
 

The Rear Tyres are 215 x 60 x 15" GT Radials and the Front are 205 x 60 x 15" GT Radials 
with approximately 16,000 klms use. 

 
The Spare wheel is same brand and size with 205 x 60 x 15" tyre with just legal tread. 

 
The four road wheels are fitted with Stainless Steel Valves and Genuine American Racing 

Alloy Caps. 
 

All these items are in excellent condition. 
 

$1550.00 for the lot 
 

Please contact Peter Buckingham on 0416 891 373 
or Email: pbuckingham6@gmail.com 

 



Shannons insurance is for motoring enthusiasts just like you, with features like:

� Choice of repairer   � Agreed value   � Multi-Vehicle & Multi-Policy discounts
� Limited Use & Club Plate cover   � Laid up cover   � One excess free 
windscreen claim per year   � Total Loss Salvage options   � Home Contents 
Insurance including $10,000 enthusiast cover for your collectables & tools      
� Towing & storage costs as a result of loss or damage   � Pay by the month 
premiums at no extra cost

Call Shannons on 13 46 46 for a quote on your special car, daily drive, bike or 
your home, and speak with a genuine enthusiast.

INSURANCE FOR MOTORING ENTHUSIASTS  |  CALL 13 46 46 FOR A QUOTE  |  SHANNONS.COM.AU
Shannons Pty Limited ABN 91 099 692 636 is an authorised representative of AAI Limited ABN 48 005 297 807, the product issuer. Some benefits only apply to comprehensive vehicle cover. Shannons has not 
taken account of your objectives, financial situation or needs. Read the Product Disclosure Statement before buying this insurance. Contact us for a copy.

“ N O  O N E  K N O W S  Y O U R
P A S S I O N  L I K E  S H A N N O N S.”
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FOR SALE 

 

1969 FORD MUSTANG CONVERTIBLE 
 

THIS VEHICLE WAS PURCHASED IN 2010 
 WITH 59985 MILES ON THE ODOMETER 

 
IT WAS RESTORED IN 2011 WITH NEW PAINT "AQUA METALLIC" 

RECONDITIONED 351 WINDSOR MOTOR, 
NEW GLASS 

PANHARD ROD KIT ON THE REAR END 
ELEANOR ROLLOVER BAR, 

SHAKER ON BONNET, 
NEW HEADLIGHTS 

NEW CARPETS 
AND 

BRAKES HAVE JUST BEEN RECONDITIONED 
 

FULL REGO TO MAY 2017 
REGISTRATION NO. US1969 

 
62370 MILES NOW ON THE ODOMETER 

 
                                  PRICE:          $58000.00 ONO 
                                         CONTACT:     BRIAN HUNT 
                                         MOBILE:        0418 716 292 

 
EMAIL: brianhunt@westnet.com.au



CLUB RUN CALENDAR 
The Club calendar is designed to assist members planning ahead for designated runs and Club related 
activities.  Clubman of the Year points are assigned for these events.  The Club Run is generally held on 
the 1st Sunday of each month with a “rain date” set for the following Sunday.  If for any reason there is a 
change to an advertised run, details will be in the Coming Events page on the Club website at 
www.qld.mustang.org.au 

The Club Calendar lists the designated events/activities and these are therefore recognised as sanctioned 
Club Runs. Points towards Clubman of the Year are only awarded for attendance at the  

official 1st Sunday of the month Run (or Saturday where appropriate).

OCTOBER 2016 NOVEMBER 2016 DECEMBER 2016
  

Wednesday 21st MOCA Qld 
Club Meeting 

1 Week early due to 
Christmas/New Year

JANUARY 2017 FEBRUARY 2017 MARCH 2017
Saturday 7th Club Run - 

Annual Fish & Chip Run to 
Bribie Island 

Details in this Magazine 
*Note this is a Saturday 

Run* 

Wednesday 25th MOCA Qld 
Club Meeting 

Sunday 5th Club Run - 
Redland Bay Hotel for Lunch 

Details in this Magazine 

Wednesday 22nd MOCA Qld 
Club Meeting

http://www.qld.mustang.org.au
http://www.qld.mustang.org.au


January	2017	-		Sat	7th	Annual	Fish	N	Chip	Run	

Come	along	and	enjoy	a	cruise	to	the	sea,	followed	by	an	evening	feast,	your	choice	of	fish	'n'	chips	or	housemade	burgers,	or	

maybe	a	salad,	in	an	easygoing	venue	overlooking	the	water.	

Things	to	bring:	

	Meeting	Point:	

Esky	to	keep	your	“drinks”	cold	

Chair	and	picnic	table	if	you	have	one,	limited	tables	and	seats	on	site	

Shell	Nudgee		
Arrival	Time:	 3.00pm	

Departure	time:		 3.30pm	

Tag	in	En	route:	 From	the	BP	Servo	(North	bound)	Caboolture	on	the	way	through.	

Destination:	 Sylvan	Beach	Seafood	Cafe	

11-13,	Marine	Parade,	Bellara	QLD	4507

RSVP:By 17th Dec 2016 Neil.De San Miguel Text: 0417 577 017 
moca.runcoordinator@gmail.com 
MOCA	Qld	inc	Sanction	No:	S1723011	

…………Come	along	and	enjoy	the	day………….	

WHATS ON AND WHERE

MOCA Monthly Run 5th Feb 2017 

Come for an Urban Cruise and have a Midday Snack by the Bay 

 Meeting Point: MUSTANG Club House, Jean Howie Drive, Morningside QLD 

 Arrival Time: 10.00 am 

 Departure time: 10.30 am 

 Destination: Redland Bay Hotel, 160 Broadwater Terrace, Redland Bay, QLD. 4165 

      Drive Time:		 ≃	55Mins 

 

			SETTLE	IN	FOR	A	RELAXING	LUNCH	WHILE	ENJOYING	THE	BAY		
	 	 	 BREEZE	
			Menu:	-	https://www.redlandbayhotel.com.au/dining	
	

RSVP by: 24-01-16 
Neil. De San Miguel 
Run Co-ordinator 

moca.runcoordinator@gmail.com 
	

MOCA	Qld	Inc	Sanction	No:	S1753021	



EVENT OF INTEREST CALENDAR 
This calendar is designed to assist members in planning ahead for events that have been 
sanctioned by the club, other than designated club runs, and not necessarily organised by the 
Club. Club Person of the Year points are not assigned for these events. There is more detail about 
each event on the following pages, including the location and time to meet and the contact details 
for the club member who has volunteered to organise the club's participation in the event.  An 
RSVP to the organiser and/or the run and events coordinator will make their job easier and is the 
classy thing to do.

JANUARY 2017 FEBRUARY 2017 MARCH 2017
Thursday 26th - Australia Day 

Run to 
Bayside Vehicle Restorers Club 

display at Ormiston School 
Grounds

Wednesday 15th-Mid Month 
Run to Mermaids by the Bay 

at Deception Bay 

February 17th-19th  
Chinchilla Watermelon 

Festival. 

  

APRIL 2017 MAY 2017 JUNE 2017

April 14th-17th - MOCA 
Nationals at Wollongong NSW

Australia Day Run 2017 
 
 Meeting Point:  MUSTANG CLUB HOUSE, Jean Howie Drive, Morningside. QLD 

   Arrival Time: 6.30am --- Departure Time: 7.00am 

On Australia Day (Thursday 26th January), the Bayside 
Vehicle Restorers Club will hold what will be one of 
Queensland’s largest runs for historic and classic vehicles. 
We are looking at more than 500 vehicles attending the day. 
All who attended previous Australia Days have rated them a 
huge success. 

The Australia Day Run usually attracts up to 500+ vehicles ranging from the early 1900s up to the late 1970’s. 
There are usually cars, motorbikes, trucks and buses of every make on display at the Ormiston School Grounds 
from 7.30am on Australia Day. 

 Entry is open to all enthusiasts of old, and classic vehicles, Entry is free 
 To enter just turn up on Australia Day, All the crew in your vehicle get a Free Breakfast (after purchasing 
 raffle tickets), Free tea or coffee is provided to all entrants 

To be part of this run just come along in your vintage, historic or classic vehicle between 7.30am and 10.15am at 
the Ormiston State School in Wellington Street, Ormiston on Australia Day. 

RSVP: By 15th Jan 2017 Neil. De San Miguel Text: 0417 577 017 

moca.runcoordinator@gmail.com 

 MOCA Sanction No:  S17265012 



 

Event	of	Interest			Chinchilla	Watermelon	Festival		
Friday	17th	February	to	Sunday	19th	February	2017	

Come	for	a	countryside	cruise	and	overnight	stay	
MELONFEST is a world of fun, definitely something everyone should experience!   
Accommodation 
Stay 2 nights at "Kings Park Apartments" 48 Park St - with off street parking and on-site restaurant.  
Limited availability, first in best dressed. $260 for two nights, for two people in a Queen bed apartment.  
Accommodation Web site   http://www.kingsparkaccommodation.com.au/#welcome 
 
Meeting Point:   BP Archerfield, Randolph St & Boundary Road, Archerfield  
   Arrival Time:  9:30 am Departure time: 10:00 am 
FRI 17th - Cruise to Toowoomba, for Lunch at "Inbound Brasserie”, then drive to Dalby for afternoon tea, at the 
Golf Club or Dalby Racecourse, and finally drive to Chinchilla. Enjoy the Chinchilla rodeo events - starts at 
6:00pm. 
SAT 18th Parade participants (Mustangs) gather at Kings Park for our participation in the parade  Starts 
at 10am. Enjoy the Festival events for the rest of the day -  Melon Skiing, Melon Iron Man, Melon Bungee, 
Melon Bullseye, Pip Spitting, Tug-o-War, Dash for Cash, Melon Eating, Melon Tossing.   
Melon markets- Saturday and Sunday of the festival. Children's entertainment and free family concert. 
SUN 19th Sleep in till breakfast, Check out 10:00am. Return to Brisbane Via Dalby/Cooyar Rd to 
Kaimkellenbun Pub for lunch, then continue to Caboolture via Blackbutt and Kilcoy. 

RSVP by:  Sooner than Later as rooms are limited 
Ray & Marice Saunders marice_s@bigpond.net.au       or 

 

Run Co-ordinator: Neil. De San Miguel  
Email: moca.runcoordinator@gmail.com 

Text:  0417 577 017           MOCA	Qld.	INC	Sanction	No	S17170512	

EVENTS OF INTEREST

Mid - Month Run Wednesday 15th February 2017 

We will be going to Mermaids by the Bay at Deception Bay for lunch. 

Your choice of the menu, all the food is stunning, as are the views while you are eating your delicious 
lunch. 

We will meet at the club house at 10.30am for an 11am departure. 

Please ring Les on 0422 692 438 if you going so I can notify the restaurant on the number of seats 
required. 

Please notify me by 21/1/2017   

Thank folks.   Les Nye 

PS we will be on the front deck for those stunning views. 
         
        MOCA  Qld. INC Sanction No. S17155023



MOCA NATIONALS 2017 – WOLLONGONG 
RUN 

Overview; 10 Days & 9 nights.  
Traveling from Gold Coast to Wollongong and return. 

 
When; Tuesday 11th April 2017 to Thursday 20th April 2017. 

 
Please contact Martin Schmidt – 0418 896 171 
samm58@bigpond.com 
 

EVENTS OF INTEREST



NANOLICIOUS WASH 
Our dream wash, that 

took our chemists over 

two years to develop 

and perfect.  

RUBBER OFF
Effortlessly cleans racing 

rubber marks from your car. 

Your best mate  

at track days. 

LAZY WAX
The fastest and easiest 

way to wax your car,  

ideal for time poor and  

lazy enthusiasts.

BOSS GLOSS
Our speedy detailer 

which leaves an epic 

shine and beautiful  

slick finish. 

Allan Moffat’s 1969 Trans Am Mustang is one of the many animals we test our car care formulations on. It can take 
months, even years of evaluating and reformulating before we approve any product. Each formulation is a handmade  
creation of the highest quality, to ensure you receive a product that you will love to use as it beautifies, nourishes and 

protects your car from Australia’s harsh climate. We are an Australian family owned company, who live and breathe the car 
culture, so you can be assured you are getting nothing but the best when using anything with our name on it. 

TESTED ON ANIMALS

INTRODUCING OUR LATEST AUSTRALIAN MADE CREATIONS

OUR MOFFSTANG IS A REAL BEAST



WWW.MUSTANGMOTORSPORT.COM.AU

WWW.MUSTANGMOTORSPORT.COM.AUUPGRADE YOUR AUSTRALIAN

DELIVERED MUSTANG NOW

BUILD & ORDER

ONLINE NOWBUILD & ORDER

ONLINE NOW

500kw ROUSH SUPERCHARGER
NOW AVAILABLE!

AUTHORISED AUSTRALIAN DISTRIBUTOR

670hp  (500kw) 
ROUSH MM-R627

Call 03 9753 5799 or visit mustangmotorsport.com.au 
to secure your exclusive Mustang upgrades now!

TRUST AUSTRALIA’S NO. 1 MUSTANG SPECIALISTS SINCE 1990

2007-2014 ‘Standard’ Shelby GT500®

1000hp (634kw) Shelby GT500 Super Snake®
Turn this...Turn this...

Mustang Motorsport, 
Australia’s only Shelby® 

Authorized Mod Shop, can transfom your Shelby 
GT500 into awesome Super Snake® with up 
to 1000hp – right here in Australia to Shelby’s 
specifications with genuine Shelby authenticity.

750hp SHELBY SUPER SNAKE 670hp SHELBY GT

...into this!...into this!

BIGGEST

RANGE OF 

PARTS & 

UPGRADES IN 

AUSTRALIA

ORDER 
ONLINE 

NOW

PARTS & 

PACKAGES 

FOR ALL 

BUDGETS &  

2005-16 
MODELS

COLLECTIBLE BUILD # 
CARS AVAILABLE




